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The Pipestone County Commissioners met with Vice Chairman, Chris Hollingsworth, 

Commissioners, Luke Johnson, Doug Nagel, Dan Wildermuth and County Administrator Steve 

Ewing.  Chairman Dallas Roskamp was absent.  Other Department Heads in attendance were 

County Auditor/Treasurer Amanda Sandy, County Engineer Nick Bergman, and County 

Assessor Chris McChesney.  Vice Chairman Hollingsworth called the meeting to order at 7:00 

p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

Vice Chairman Hollingsworth welcomed those in attendance and explained the purpose 

of the public meeting.  

County Administrator Steve Ewing presented information on the proposed Levy Taxes 

Payable 2025 and the proposed 2025 County Budget.  County Engineer Nick Bergman presented 

information on the County Road and Bridge Budget and Levy. 

County Administrator Ewing announced during the presentation that the board would act 

on the Levy Taxes Payable 2025 and adoption of the 2025 budget at the December17, 2024 

Commissioners Meeting. 

Members of the public in attendance were given an opportunity to ask questions on the 

budget and levy.   

 It was mentioned at the meeting, that if there were any public comments or questions 

that the County Commissioners and County Administrator can be contacted.  Their contact 

information is on the county website at www.pipestone-county.com. 

Motion by Johnson, seconded by Wildermuth to adjourn the public meeting.  Motion 

carried unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 

        ____________________ 
        Chris Hollingsworth    

        Pipestone County Board   

                         Vice-Chairman 

 

  ATTEST:  ______________________ 

        Steven Ewing 

        County Administrator 

 

http://www.pipestone-county.com/

